
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 852 

 

03 October 2016 

 

Mr  

Open Data Team 

Department of Finance 

 

Email: @finance-ni.gov.uk  

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations Request Open Data Request Licenced 

Landfill sites" RFI/309/16 Waste processing sites RFI/310/16 

 

Thank you for your request as above. 

 

I would advise that Derry City and Strabane District Council do not have an 

operational landfill site within its district.  Furthermore please be advised that NIEA 

are the regulator and holder of this information and I therefore suggest that you 

forward your request to: 

 Northern Ireland Environment Agency 

Klondyke Building 

Cromac Avenue 

Gasworks Business Park 

Lower Ormeau Road 

Belfast BT7 2JA       Phone: 0845 302 0008     Email: nieainfo@daera-ni.gov.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Information Management Support 
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